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Comments: The Honey Badger plan proposes clear cut harvest not a little above the forty-acre limit of the

National Forest Management Act, but some cuts pushing ten times this limit and at least one twenty times. The

visual impacts to the viewshed of Hayden Lake and the Coeur d'Alene-Hayden Area in general will be significant

and will last at least forty years. It will also impact the area's beauty and this needs to be considered when

making these cuts as the economy revolves around tourism. Although sedimentation is accounted for through

sediment abatement from road closures, the assessment does not address increased export of those nutrients

that would foster algal growth in Hayden Lake. Given just these issues, we believe the documentation will require

far more work to support a finding of no significant impact. While we do appreciate that the timberlands require

management in order to abate fire danger, we oppose the Honey Badger project as currently proposed.

 


